
Elementary School: November Principal’s Report 

Observation and 
Feedback 

● Formal observations and 

feedback - occurring now. 

This is cycle two for most 

teachers.

● Some new teachers are on a 

more frequent 

observation/feedback cycle.

Data Driven 
Instruction

● We are currently meeting 

with TK, K and 1 teachers 

to review their SIPPS 

(phonics) data and make 

instructional decisions.

● All elementary staff is also 

receiving 3 hours of 

release time to 

collaborate with their 

team for Q2 this week.

School Culture 

● Thankful November: 

Every week of 

November we have 

celebrated our 

elementary staff with a 

special treat. Apple 

nachos, crumble 

cookies, and special 

drinks.


